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Dear Parents / Carers   
 
We are really looking forward to welcoming all our children back to school on Tuesday 
26th August! 
 
It is important to us when your child returns, that we are as prepared as we can be to 
settle your child back into school life.  This worked well last year and we would like to 
continue this again during 25/26. 
 
Please complete this form to let us know how the holiday was for your child and tell us 
anything you feel might help with this transition.  
 
https://forms.gle/LHrKRvawLm7KwT2H9  
 
In addition to this, class teachers will be on the playground Tuesday, Wednesday and 
Thursday morning and available at 3pm daily.  
 
We also have a parents evening and coffee mornings scheduled in September and 
October so you will have plenty of opportunities to check in regarding your child’s 
transition into the new school year. 
 
Phase leader contacts are:  
EYFS - Miss Carter - eyfs@greentopschool.org  
KS1 - Mrs Shaw - ks1@greentopschool.org  
Y3/4 - Mr Mumby - y3-4@greentopschool.org  
Y5/6 - Miss Knowles - y5-6@greentopschool.org  
 
In the first instance please speak to crew leaders/class teachers.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you back on Tuesday. 
 
Kelly Overson 
Headteacher 
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